
 
 
The Orange County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing at 7:30 p.m. on Tuesday, 
May 28, 2013, in the Meeting Room of the Gordon Building, located at 112 West Main Street, 
Orange, Virginia, to receive comments on and consider the following: 
 
SUP 13-01: Ernie Johnson, on behalf of Johnson Funeral Home, has applied for an amendment 
of the Funeral Home’s original Special Use Permit (#88-5), which permitted a crematorium in an 
existing building on-site. The applicant’s request is to decommission the existing crematorium 
and construct a new, smaller facility nearby on-site that will better serve the Funeral Home’s 
current needs. Johnson Funeral Home is located at 31440 Constitution Highway and referenced 
as Tax Map No. 22-19. The parcel is 56.08 acres, zoned Agricultural (A), and is located 
approximately ¾ miles west of the intersection of Hwy. 20 and Route 611 (Zoar Road). 
 
All interested persons are invited to attend the hearing and to present their views and/or to 
submit written comments. The application, site map, and other related documents may be 
examined during regular business hours of 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m., Monday – Friday, at the 
Office of the County Administrator, located on the second floor of the Gordon Building, 112 
West Main Street, Orange, Virginia.  For further information, please contact the County 
Administrator’s Office at (540) 672-3313. 
 
Julie G. Summs 
County Administrator 
Clerk to the Board of Supervisors 







































































































